
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19  
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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. Visitor protocols are evolving at this time, yet restrictions 
remain in place. If you have any questions please let us know.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to 
help you share encouragement with residents and our staff. Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 

 

Shout out of thanks! 
● Thank you, to the daughter of Evelyn Marbles who recently brought in bottled 

water for our Health Care Center - Home 2 staff. 
 

● Thank you, to the anonymous author of all of these notes of encouragement! 
They are very bright and cheerful and we know our residents will love them.  
 

 
 

Campus Update  
● Thank you for your patience as we waited for final Courtyard test results to come 

back from the lab. It was worth the wait, as I am excited to share that the 
Courtyards resident and staff COVID tests are back and are negative! Because 
of this, we will continue with our Phase III reopening plans. Residents who are 



 

scheduled to leave campus with loved ones on Easter were given the green light 
and our expanded in-person visitation schedule will begin on Monday, April 5th. 
Other aspects of our reopening will also begin; however, because of all the visits 
and Easter trips we will be postponing our dining room reopening until Tuesday, 
April 6th. All other program area reopening plans remain unchanged and will 
happen as planned.   

 

● Thank you to all of our staff that are working tirelessly to ensure the upcoming 
enhanced visits are organized and facilitated in the safest manner possible! If 
you can imagine new way finding signage, more screenings and temperature 
taking, additional disinfecting and re-disinfecting, scheduling visits and prepping 
your loved ones for the big reunion, all while maintaining resident care, activities 
and enrichment creates a few challenges.  

 
● Wishing you all a very Happy Easter! "Christ the Lord is risen today, sons of 

men and angels say. Raise your joys and triumphs high; sing, ye heavens and 
Earth reply." Charles Wesley 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


